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MINUTES OF THE February 8, 2017 
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE CROOK COUNTY COURT 

 
BE IT REMEMBERED THAT the Crook County Court held a special public meeting on Wednesday, 
February 8, 2017 at approximately 11:00 a.m. in the meeting room, 320 NE Court Street, 
Prineville, Oregon.  No executive session was held. 
 
Unfortunately, the audio recorder was not working for today’s meeting. 
 
The County Court has determined that the notice provided was appropriate given the 
circumstances.  Notice was provided to news media of the time and location of the meeting.  
Notice was posted on the County’s website.  Each and all of these methods of providing notice 
were completed more than 24-hours in advance of the meeting. 
 
The members and persons present were: Judge Seth Crawford, Commissioner Jerry Brummer, 
Assistant County Counsel Eric Blaine. 
 
Those choosing to sign the attendance sheet were: Jodie Fleck, Susan L. Walters-Moore, 
Gordon Aggers, George Heinz, Mike Domeyer, Melanie Marlow, Deb Bolden, Laura Barney, 
Michael Mohan, Dennis Kostelecky, Kim Kambak, Michelle McSwain, Scott Johnson, Mike and 
Teresa Ervin, Pete Sharp, Zach Flegel, Doug Dawson, and Brian Barney. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to nominate the ten individuals who have applied to fill the 
vacancy in Commissioner position # 2. 
 
Commissioner Brummer moved to nominate all qualified candidates who had submitted 
applications for consideration for position # 2.  Judge Crawford seconded.  Motion passed 2-0. 
 
Each candidate will be interviewed on Friday, February 10, in the order in which they submitted 
their complete application.  The interviews will begin 9:30 a.m.  All candidates are asked to wait 
in the meeting room lobby before their interviews – after their interviews are completed, they 
are welcome to sit in the meeting room if they choose.  This is intended to keep the interview 
as fair as possible.   
 
Gordon Aggers, local resident, asked whether the interview meeting is open to the public.  
Judge Crawford answers yes.  
 
The schedule for the interviews is read aloud. 
 
There being no further matter before the Court, the meeting was adjourned at approximately 
11:07 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Eric Blaine 


